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  at 1658 # eleutheros {el-yoo'-ther-os}; probably from the
alternate of 2064; unrestrained (to go at pleasure), i.e. (as a
citizen) not a slave (whether freeborn or manumitted), or
(genitive case) exempt (from obligation or liability): -- free
(man, woman), {at} liberty.[ql

  deliver 1659 # eleutheroo {el-yoo-ther-o'-o}; from 1658; to
liberate, i.e. (figuratively) to exempt (from moral, ceremonial
or mortal liability): -- {deliver}, make free.[ql ***. eleutho.
See 2064.[ql

  free 1658 # eleutheros {el-yoo'-ther-os}; probably from the
alternate of 2064; unrestrained (to go at pleasure), i.e. (as a
citizen) not a slave (whether freeborn or manumitted), or
(genitive case) exempt (from obligation or liability): -- {free}
(man, woman), at liberty.[ql

  free 1659 # eleutheroo {el-yoo-ther-o'-o}; from 1658; to
liberate, i.e. (figuratively) to exempt (from moral, ceremonial
or mortal liability): -- deliver, make {free}.[ql ***. eleutho.
See 2064.[ql

  freeman 0558 # apeleutheros {ap-el-yoo'-ther-os}; from 575 and
1658; one freed away, i.e. a freedman: -- {freeman}.[ql

  liberty 1657 # eleutheria {el-yoo-ther-ee'-ah}; from 1658;
freedom (legitimate or licentious, chiefly moral or ceremonial):
-- {liberty}.[ql

  liberty 1658 # eleutheros {el-yoo'-ther-os}; probably from the
alternate of 2064; unrestrained (to go at pleasure), i.e. (as a
citizen) not a slave (whether freeborn or manumitted), or
(genitive case) exempt (from obligation or liability): -- free
(man, woman), at {liberty}.[ql

  make 1659 # eleutheroo {el-yoo-ther-o'-o}; from 1658; to
liberate, i.e. (figuratively) to exempt (from moral, ceremonial
or mortal liability): -- deliver, {make} free.[ql ***. eleutho.
See 2064.[ql

  man 1658 # eleutheros {el-yoo'-ther-os}; probably from the
alternate of 2064; unrestrained (to go at pleasure), i.e. (as a
citizen) not a slave (whether freeborn or manumitted), or
(genitive case) exempt (from obligation or liability): -- free
({man}, woman), at liberty.[ql

  woman 1658 # eleutheros {el-yoo'-ther-os}; probably from the
alternate of 2064; unrestrained (to go at pleasure), i.e. (as a
citizen) not a slave (whether freeborn or manumitted), or
(genitive case) exempt (from obligation or liability): -- free
(man, {woman}), at liberty.[ql
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